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Parent Forum
Tuesday 1st February 2022 8.45am

· New phonics scheme
Our new phonics scheme is called Little Wandle Letters and Sounds. It is mainly used with reception and Y1 children but is also used for catch up with any children who have gaps in learning. There is a helpful parents’ section on the website. Mrs Coleman and Miss Fitzgerald will be doing a parents information session on Friday 4th February at 2.45pm. https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/

· Boiler works and Connect the classroom
Our new boiler works have begun today and parents will see contractors on site for the next 24 weeks. Our Connect the Classroom project is complete – we now have faster Internet connectivity and improved Wifi. We benefitted from government grants worth over £60,000!

· Federation Updates
[bookmark: _GoBack]The new governing board will be looking for two parent governors to join the new federated board from 1st April. Information, including details of the role, will be sent out after half term. Although children’s and parents’ experience of the school on a day-to-day basis should not change once the federation begins, there will be opportunities for shared trips, visitors and learning. Mrs Bridgman will not be the SENCo in the longer term. We will update parents asap. As Executive Headteacher, Mrs Bridgman will divide her time between the two schools but will not necessarily have specific days in each school each week. Her timetable will be dependent on the needs of the schools. 
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